
AP World History Meeting for 8th Graders and their Parents 

 

Greetings 8th grade students and parents! My name is Melissa Callahan and I teach the Advanced 

Placement 9th Grade World History course at Washington Township High School. As you may know, High 

School course selections will take place with school Counselors in April for your rising Freshman. Please 

join me via WebEx on Tuesday March 23 at 7:00 pm OR on Thursday March 25 at 7:00 pm to discuss 

the benefits of taking an Advanced Placement course, the curriculum, and the course expectations. I 

also will have a panel of current and former students to help me answer all of your questions.   

 

*Please note, there is a prerequisite for this course. You can review the prerequisites and course 

description prior to the meeting via the link below.  

https://www.wtps.org/Page/22307 

 

Tuesday, March 23rd @ 7:00pm Meeting Link: 

https://wtps.webex.com/wtps/j.php?MTID=m275537beb84778126c648e9151cc2894 

 

Thursday, March 25th @ 7:00pm Meeting Link: 

https://wtps.webex.com/wtps/j.php?MTID=m7833b963cb1a01884ef39d1d1a2e099a 

 

 

 

https://www.wtps.org/Page/22307
https://wtps.webex.com/wtps/j.php?MTID=m275537beb84778126c648e9151cc2894
https://wtps.webex.com/wtps/j.php?MTID=m7833b963cb1a01884ef39d1d1a2e099a

